[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Families,

As you know, Shell Bank was in the "watch zone", for positive COVID testing percentages.  Governor Cuomo just announced that all schools in the "Orange zone', which we are in, will be closed as of tomorrow.  
Today is the last in-person school day for at least 2 weeks.  Students will continue to log-in to their Google Classrooms, and follow their regular schedule until further notice.   All students MUST log in their attendance EVERY day on the attendance page. 

Please remember that Monday, October 12, 2020, is a school holiday - there are no classes that day.  

We will keep you informed with any updates that we are made aware of.  If you have any questions, issues, or concerns, please feel free to reach out to us on Remind, or by email 
 Principal - tahearn@schools.nyc.gov    
Assistant Principal - tmorgan2@schools.nyc.gov 
Assistant Principal - cdevito3@schools.nyc.gov  
Parent Coordinator    tmaffeo@schools.nyc.gov

Thank you, and stay safe!
